
Washington County Fair 2020 Virtual Rabbit Show 
 

Due to social distancing from Covid 19 and the spreading of Rabbit Hemorrhagic Disease Virus 
(RHDv2), the Washington County fair will host a virtual rabbit show on Facebook. This will be a youth 
only show.   

• All recognized breeds, meat pens, single fryers, and doe with litter accepted 
• No pet show 
• No showmanship competition 
• No beautiful bunny contest 
• LIMIT 6 ENTRIES PER EXHIBITOR 
• Judging is based on the Standards of Perfection for Rabbits and Cavies 

 
Dates 

• Paper entries due August 1, 2020 
• Virtual entries accepted August 1 – August 16 
• Virtual entries close at 9pm August 16 
• Virtual judging August 17 – August 21 
• All results posted August 24 
• MEAT PENS AND SINGLE FRYERS 

◦ Must include a photo of entry on the scales for proof of weight 
◦ Weigh-in and photo August 25 from 8am – noon at the Livestock arena at fairgrounds 
◦ One exhibitor/family at scales at one time 
◦ Wait in vehicle until scales are available 
◦ Market entries without weight photo will be disqualified 
◦ No special tattoo needed to market classes 

 
How to Enter 

• Log in on Facebook 
• Accept the invite to Washington County Fair 2020 Virtual Rabbit Show 
• Look for the breed to be entered   
• Post a collage picture of that breed under the correct age and gender in the comments 
• Label entry with exhibitors name 

 
Pictures for Judging 

• Pose rabbit to be judged 
• Take pictures. Include a side view, hindquarters, top, head, and all markings on marked breeds, 

wool on wool breeds, and legible tattoo. 
• Avoid covering the rabbits head so as not to alter appearance 
• No photo shopped or excessively edited pictures or entry may be disqualified 
• Collage the pictures and post with exhibitors name 
• Running breeds must include a short video of the rabbit running to judge movement 

 
All eligible FFA and 4-H youth must name the Facebook account that they will enter under in order to 
be invited to the private Facebook group. Email me if you have questions at n.kirkner@yahoo.com 
 
Nancy Kirkner – Rabbit Barn Superintendent 


